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February 1st, 2013


Invitation to the 2nd Joint PGC B&C Meeting
19~22 March 2013, Jeju, South Korea



Dear Members of IGU PGC C,


Once again, congratulations for being appointed as a member of the Program Committees (PGC) C of the International Gas Union (IGU). 

In this triennium, PGC C will tackle mainly on the issues, ‘Role of Gas in Electricity Mix’ and ‘Implications of Unconventional Gas’. 

The Committee has scheduled its second meeting jointly with PGC B in order to carry on the implementation of its triennial work program.

 It is my great pleasure to invite you to the 2nd IGU PGC B&C Joint Meeting for the 2012-15 Triennium, which will be held at the Shilla Hotel Jeju from 19th-22nd of March. This event is being organized by the Korea Gas Union (KGU), which is Korean Representative of IGU and hosted by Korea Gas Corporation (KOGAS). 

In conjunction to the previous 1st joint meeting held in Oran, Algeria in November 2012, the meeting consists of IGU PGC B&C Joint Plenary Sessions and Study Group Sessions, together with various networking activities, cultural experiences and a technical visit. The preliminary meeting program, registration and hotel reservation forms, and practical information are also attached to guide you with necessary details.






The challenging tasks assigned by IGU to PGC C require the active participation of all the Committee members during the entire triennium. I therefore hope that all the committee members could join the meeting, giving your valuable contribution to PGC C’s works. 

Should you have any questions or inquiries regarding the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact at irt@kgu.or.kr.

I thank you in advance and look forward to meeting all of you in Jeju Island. 

Sincerely yours,



Gi Chul JUNG 
Chairman of IGU Program Committee C
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